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The Hardrock Hundred Mile Endurance Run is proud to announce that Kiran Hanumaiah has 
joined the Hardrock Hundred Run Committee as our new chief timer. 

As chief timer, Kiran will be responsible for ensuring the Hardrock results are accurate and up to 
date, both during the run as well as afterwards. Kiran will also oversee the training of Hardrock 
staff to ensure that times are entered and recorded correctly. “Kiran’s expertise and enthusiasm 
for Hardrock make him an excellent addition to the Hardrock Run Committee. I am really 
looking forward to having him as part of our organization.” said Dale Garland, Run Director of 
the Hardrock Hundred Mile Endurance Run.  

“Over the past four years, volunteering at Hardrock has been one of the most fulfilling parts of 
my involvement in ultrarunning. It’s given me an even deeper appreciation for the run and the 
incredible community that brings it to life. I’m grateful for the opportunity to join the Run 
Committee and help carry forward the spirit of what makes Hardrock special for so many” added 
Kiran. 



About The Hardrock Hundred Mile Endurance Run  

Every July the Hardrock Hundred Endurance Run is held in the scenic, yet rugged San Juan 
Mountains of SW Colorado. The Hardrock Hundred Mile Endurance Run is an ultramarathon of 
102.5 miles in length, which covers 33,197 feet of climb and 33,197 feet of descent for a total 
elevation change of 66,394 feet, at an average elevation of over 11,000 feet..The Hardrock 
Hundred connects the historic mining towns of Silverton, Ouray, Telluride and Lake City. First 
held in 1992, the Hardrock Hundred Endurance Run remains to this day, dedicated to the memory 
of those hardrock miners who made their living within the San Juan Mountains as well as the Ute, 
Puebloan and Diné people whose ancestral roots are part of our course. 

The course is designed to provide extreme challenges in altitude, steepness, and remoteness. 
Mountaineering, wilderness survival and wilderness navigation skills are as important in this 
event as your endurance.  

 
If you would like more information on this extraordinary athletic event, please contact:  

Dale Garland, Run Director, dale@hardrock100.com  

Dan Ryan, Media Director, dan@hardrock100.com 

You may also learn more about our run and see stunning photography of our event by 
visiting the Hardrock Hundred Endurance Run home page at www.hardrock100.com 
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